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Brooklyn – State Senator Martin J. Golden (R-C-I, Brooklyn) today is calling on all New York

City licensed electricians and plumbers to help the residents of Brooklyn’s Gerritsen Beach,

who are still without electricity and gas, more than a week after Hurricane Sandy, by

volunteering to complete the simplified turn-on request process announced this morning.

 

Senator Golden is inviting all plumbers and electricians to answer the call to help by

contacting the Gerritsen Beach Volunteer Fire Department at (718) 332-9292 or visit the

Vollies starting today at 43 Seba Avenue. Senator Golden is noting that almost every home

needs such inspections so there is a great and urgent need for these licensed professionals.

 

Senator Marty Golden stated, “A process has been set up so that homeowners can have their

homes inspected so to restore electrical and gas service so that we can turn the lights on and

the heat on. The people of Gerritsen Beach need the help of our City and I am asking anyone

who has time and would be willing to help their fellow New Yorkers in the wake of

Hurricane Sandy, to come forward and assist at this time.”



 

Senator Golden has also received and will be distributing documents from the New York City

Department of Buildings and Con Edison that outlines the process residents must take in

getting back into your homes. For more information, contact Senator Golden’s office at (718)

238-6044 or email at golden@nysenate.gov.


